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Over the past three years I have developed a tremendous 
appreciation for Venice and all of the creative and dedicated 
people living and working in the area.  That appreciation has 
driven me to become intimately involved with the community. 
 
For two years now I have been a member of the Board of 
Directors for the Venice Chamber of Commerce, and this past 
year became Vice President.  In this capacity I have been 
honored to work with many small business owners.  Each one 
of them has shown me why it is important to continue to 
embrace the culture that is Venice.  We come from such 
diverse backgrounds, but at the same time are all dedicated to 
the culture and spirit of Venice. 
 
I look forward to serving through the Neighborhood Council and 
ensuring that future generations are able to enjoy this wonderful 
area for the reasons we have come to love. 
  
 

 


